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Local Government 

Pension Scheme 

Bulletin  
 

Issue 8 

22nd June 2022 

McCloud exercise: reminder for submission of data 

 

With reference to Bulletin Issue 6, dated 17th March 2022, I just wanted to 

remind you that, if you haven’t already done so, the deadline for the 2021-22 

data, plus any other data not yet submitted in respect of the McCloud exercise 

is 30th June 2022. 

Data should be submitted using the same templates that were used 

previously, and once again must be sent securely through Egress to 

pensionsdata@leics.gov.uk. 

If you have any questions, please contact Dean Campbell 

(dean.campbell@leics.gov.uk or 0116 305 5862) or Stuart Wells 

(stuart.wells@leics.gov.uk or 0116 305 6944). 

Regards,  

Ian Howe  

Pensions Manager 
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